


TIMELINE : Anticipatory

CONTEXT: On the evening of Saturday, July 4, 2020, a shipment of approximately 2 million surgical
masks was picked up at the CargoJet warehouse in Hamilton for a scheduled delivery to a
warehouse in Vaudreuil, Quebec being used by the Government of Canada to store and inventory
PPE shipments. Purolator is responsible for the transport of PPE from CargoJet’s warehouse in
Hamilton to the PHAC warehouse.

Canada has been advised by Purolator that the masks were not picked up by one of their
subcontractors as scheduled. Local authorities (Hamilton Police) are investigating. These lines have
been prepared in collaboration with PHAC in anticipation media interest.

PRODUCTS FOR INFORMATION:
Communications Messages
<< File: Comms messages surgical mask investigation_v9.docx >>

Thank you

France Gionet
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